
Rules Committee, 

I want to see HB 2927 passed by the Oregon legislature so that my vote and the votes of other 

Oregonians count in the next presidential election. There is no need to have this item be on a ballot 

because I believe that most Oregonians are in favor of the National Popular Vote. The electoral 

college has outlived its in tended purpose; therefore, a modern system such as the National Popular 

Vote must be used. 

Carolyn Eckel  
tlew4002@earthlink.net  
18542 NE Wasco  
Portland, Oregon 97230 
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